
                                                                

 

 

 

The Ho-Ho-Kus S�gma Free Commi�ee is pleased to announce it will be offering 

two $500 scholarships in 2024 to Ho-Ho-Kus residents that are gradua�ng High 

School Seniors planning to con�nue their educa�on in the areas of mental health, 

social work, guidance counseling, or educa�on. 

 

If you choose to apply, please send your completed applica�on and personal 

essay, along with proof of enrollment or acceptance at your chosen educa�onal 

ins�tu�on.  

 

Completed applica�ons should be returned to the Ho-Ho-Kus Boro Hall, 333 

Warren Ave. by May 1, 2024. 

 

Finalists will be contacted shortly therea0er to arrange for an interview if 

necessary and recipients will be no�fied by June 1st and invited to a�end the 

Mayor & Council mee�ng on June 25, 2024 at 7pm for a brief presenta�on.  

 

We hope you will consider applying for this scholarship, and wish you the very 

best of luck as you prepare for your gradua�on and the future ahead. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ho-Ho-Kus S�gma Free Scholarship Commi�ee  

 

 

HO-HO-KUS 

PROUD TO BE 

STIGMA-FREE 


